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Report to the Regional Land Transport Committee
By Dr Dave Watson, Divisional Manager Transport

Responses to PricewaterhouseCoopers Report on Transmission Gully
Procurement, Financing and Funding

1. Purpose

To provide the Committee with the formal responses received to the
PricewaterhouseCoopers reports.

2. Background

... Attached are the formal responses received to date to the PricewaterhouseCoopers
report.  They come from Porirua City Council and Upper Hutt City Council.  These
responses should be read in conjunction with the report from the Chairperson on
Transmission Gully Funding.

3. Recommendation

That the report be received.
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DAVE WATSON
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